
Fr ieth C.E.C. School   

Message from 

Junior Road 

Safety Officers 

Hello, we are the JRSO’s 

and we would like to 

inform you that we are 

starting a new walk to 

school project called 

WOW (walk once a week). 

This project involves 

either walking, taking the 

bus, cycling, scootering or 

park and  striding, car 

share (parking away from 

school then  walking 

around 5 minutes) because 

these reduce pollution. 

Every morning when 

the children come in 

they will be asked how 

they travelled to 

school, and if they 

use one of the above 

once a week for a 

month, they will 

receive a badge for 

that month. 

This project is not 

mandatory, but we 

would like to build 

healthy habits for the 

children and reduce 

pollution. 

Thank you,  

The JRSO’sSacha, Monty, 

Jasmine and Freddy 

Spring 3              27th January 2017 

2016-2017 

2016 –2017 INSET days 

Wed  4th January 2017 

Tues       18th April 2017 

Friday  26th May 2017 

School will be closed May Bank Hol 1st 

May 2017 

Emails and Letters sent home this 

week: 

E-MAIL:PARENTS EVENING REMINDER 

E-MAIL: BUS CHILDREN RE TRAVEL INCIDENT 

E-MAIL: PARENTS OF KS2 CHILDREN INTERESTED INBIBLE 

EXPLORE  

E-MAIL:REMINDERS ALERT SPRING 2 

E-MAIL: BUZZARDS PARENTS—GENERAL INFO  

 

NEWSLETTER Developing Potential without Limitations 

 Open Close 

Autumn 5th Sep  21st Oct 

  31st Oct  20th Dec 

Spring  5th Jan 10th Feb 

 20th Feb  31st Mar 

Summer 19th Apr  25th May 

 5th  June 21st Jul 

2017-2018 

2016 –2017 INSET days 

Mon 4th September 2017 

Tues 5th September 2017 

Wed 3rd Jan 2018 

Tues 16th April 2018 

Fri 25th May 2018 

School will be closed May Bank Hol 

7th May 2018 

 Open Close 

Autumn 6th Sept 20th Oct 

 30th Oct 19th Dec 

Spring 4th Jan 9th Feb 

 19th Feb 29tMarch 

Summer 17th April 24th May 

 4th June 24th July 

Message from Mrs Reid 
 

It has been a very busy week of visits and visitors in 

school. The choir had a fabulous time at the Birmingham 

Genting Arena on Tuesday taking part in the ‘Young Voic-

es 2017’ concert.  They sang and danced with such enthu-

siasm and energy right the way through to the end if the 

night and were excellent ambassadors for Frieth School.   

 

Also being excellent ambassadors were our Cross Country 

Running team who put in a sterling performance despite 

the cold. Thank you to all the parent volunteers and Mr 

Honey who stood with them in the freezing temperatures 

cheering them on. Photos and more information for both 

these events are on the news feed on the website.    

 

And to finish a great week, Owls had their class assem-

bly today to tell us about what they had been learning. 

They spoke clearly and were not daunted at all be pre-

senting their work to all the pupils and parents. Well 

done Owls Class.  



 

LATE ARRIVAL AT SCHOOL 

When your child arrives late at school they miss out on important information, they may also 

feel embarrassed about having to enter the classroom late. To give an idea of the cost in 

time for learning, we have included some statistics below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To avoid missing out, please ensure your children arrive to school on time. Thank you.  

 

FROM THE OFFICE…. 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL MEETING 

The whole school meeting takes place next Wednesday at 7:30. The main curriculum focus 

will be the teaching and assessment of reading from EYFS through to year 6; there will be 

information about ‘The Learning Pit’ and feedback from the Governing Body.  If you have not 

yet returned your form, please do so by Monday so that we can cater for numbers.  We look 

forward to seeing you there 

 

CHOIR 

New choir club starts next Monday 30/1/17 and will finish at 4.15pm. 

 

REQUEST FOR CARDBOARD TUBES FOR OWLS & BUZZARDS 

Owls and Buzzards classes would be very grateful for the donation of any cardboard tubes 

you may have to help with next weeks art lessons. The tubes from kitchen roll are ideal. 

Thank you very much in anticipation of your help! 

 

SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 

We are now collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouchers and would be very grateful for any 

that you can send in to school. Please send the vouchers in via your child’s bookbag, or pop 

them in the collection box which is in the Reception foyer at school. The vouchers are really 

helpful in providing valuable resources for our PE sessions. Please think of us when you are 

paying for your shopping and if friends and neighbours have any we would love them too! 

 

BREAKTIME AND LUNCHTIME GAMES 

Please can we ask that the children do not bring toys and games in to school. We have equip-

ment for the children to play with whilst at break and lunch times and they get upset when 

their own toys get lost and broken. 

 

 

 

 

 

Developing Potential without Limitations 

Frieth C.E.C School  

Fr ieth 

Henley on Thames 

RG9 6PR 

Phone: 01494 881554 

E-mail: 

office@frieth.bucks.sch.uk 

Minutes late per day during the school 

year: 

Is the equivalent of missing the following num-

ber of days per year: 

5 minutes 3.4 days 

10 minutes 6.9 days 

15 minutes 10.3 days 

20 minutes 13.8 days 

30 minutes 20.7days 



More information is available on our school website 

www.friethschool.co.uk 

 

Frieth C.E.C School  

Fr ieth 

Henley on Thames 

RG9 6PR 

Phone: 01494 881554 

E-mail: 

office@frieth.bucks.sch.uk 

 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

Developing Potential without Limitations 

PE KIT 

Please ensure your child has the correct PE kit in school for both indoor and out-

door PE. For safety reasons, pupils with tracksuit bottoms cannot join in gymnas-

tics lessons where the wall bars and height equipment is being used. If you are un-

sure of the correct kit for different activities, the PE policy is available on the 

website with all the information.  

http://www.friethschool.co.uk/website/curriculum_policies/188058 

 

LABELS ON CLOTHING AND BAGS 

Please ensure that all of your children’s clothes, bags and kit is clearly labelled 

with their name. It is really helpful if the PE bags has the name clearly labelled on 

the outside so that staff don’t have to go through a bag to find out who it belongs 

to. This would make  it easier  and less time consuming to reunite missing items of 

clothing with the correct child. Thank you 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

Lost property is now in the white unit in the school foyer. If you can’t find the lost 

item in the foyer please ask your child to look for it the following day. Please don’t 

come into school  to look for lost property  in the morning before or after school 

for health and safety reasons and to protect the confidentiality of meetings and 

conversations with staff during this time. 

 

ABSENCE MESSAGES 

If your child is absent from school please inform the school office by leaving a 

message on the absence answer phone rather than e-mailing. Please contact school 

each day your child is absent. On their return please send a note in with reason for 

absence. Many thanks. 
 

Other dates and events happening in the school diary can all be accessed in the Calen-

dar section of the School Website at the following link: 

http://www.friethschool.co.uk/website/calendar/186376 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.friethschool.co.uk/website/curriculum_policies/188058

